
Report of the Riccarton/Wigram Community Board to the Council meeting of 14 December 2006 

7. RESIDENTS ASSOCIATION UPDATE 
 
 Mr Tahu McConnell from the Wigram Park Community Association provided an update to the Board 

on current issues in the Association’s area. 
 
 He advised that they were keen to be involved in the redevelopment of the Warren Park playground, 

and also provided a briefing on their neighbourhood week Guy Fawkes night function. 
 
 On behalf of the Board, the Chairperson thanked Mr McConnell for his presentation. 
 
 

Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


